

St Alban's CE Primary School

Head Teacher: Mrs Amy Gurner

Morthen Road, Rotherham, S66 1EU. Tel: 01709 542878.

Email: stalbans@sap.dsat.education

Website: wsap.academy

"Educating for life in all its fullness."





11th February 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

For a Year 6 celebration at the end of the year, we are planning a trip to Alton Towers. This trip will be taking place on Wednesday 22nd June.

The voluntary cost of our visit will be approximately £21.00 and includes the admission fee and return coach journey. Alton Towers tickets need to be purchased and paid for this week to secure the booking. If you would like your child to attend and to ensure we order enough tickets, could you please make a payment of £8 on Edu spot (School Money) no later than next week.

If you have any difficulties with payment please e-mail the school office.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Cooper Y6 Teacher